
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the formation and

education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

We strive to provide a curriculum infused with a spirituality
which nurtures openness, growth, the ability to adapt to change, and a gentleness and respect toward all God’s creation.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
JUNE 7 2023

Dear Eagles,

Earlier this week, Ms. A and I had the honor of accompanying our Class of 2023 on their overnight
retreat. It was an incredible experience filled with bonding, reflection, and prayer. A special shoutout
to our Valedictorian, Riley Lantion; and Salutatorian, Italia Bella Cunanan. Thank you ladies, and all
our graduates, for your hard work throughout your time at IHM. Once an Eagle, always an Eagle!

There is a mandatory end of the year parent Zoom meeting (Meeting ID: 747 655 8435 Passcode:
857700) for returning families tonight at 6 PM. There are important announcements regarding the
upcoming school year, so please make it a priority to join us.

As a reminder, our last week of school is next week. June 12th through 15th are all 12:30 dismissal
days with EDP open until 6 PM. On our last day of school - Friday, June 16th- students will be
dismissed immediately after Mass and awards. Please join us at the church as our 2022-2023 school
year comes to a close! There is no EDP on this last day of school. Please plan accordingly.

We are in the final stretch of our 2022-2023 school year! Thank you for your continued support and
dedication to our IHM family.

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista

https://la-archdiocese.zoom.us/j/7476558435?pwd=eDhaMW9tODRiczlLQnJ4WDZnZ21FZz09
https://la-archdiocese.zoom.us/j/7476558435?pwd=eDhaMW9tODRiczlLQnJ4WDZnZ21FZz09


EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?

Dear Eagles,

After two amazing years teaching our wonderful students, It is with great
discernment that I am leaving Immaculate Heart of Mary to teach Theology at a
high school level. It was not an easy decision to make as my heart will always have
a place here and with our students. I put my trust in the faculty and my students
that have demonstrated a deep desire for Christ to keep the Holy Spirit alive in our
community.

Thank you so much for every single smile, encouragement, laughs, and support in
my vocation of teaching. God has blessed gifted with this community of such loving
people. I hope and pray that our paths cross again if God wills. Keep me in your
prayers for this next step in our journey with Christ; just as I will do the same for
all of you.

Fly high, Eagles. Always remember: you're sacred. -Mr. Puzon

Dear IHM community,

It is with great sadness that I announce that I will not be returning for the
2023-2024 school year. I have the opportunity to work much closer to home
and join Culver City High School. Although it has been a dream of mine to
teach high school, I could not have been more blessed to begin my teaching
career here at IHM. I will never forget the kindness and hospitality that the
community here has shown me, and most of all I will never forget any of my
students! -Mr. Perry

● June 7:mandatory end-of-year parent meeting for returning families
● June 9: Candlelight Mass
● June 10: Class of 2023 graduation
● June 12-15: 12:30 PM Dismissal
● June 14: Kindergarten promotion
● June 15: Father’s Day celebration and luau
● June 16: Last day! 8:30 AM Mass and awards immediately followed by dismissal (no E.D.P.)

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org

mailto:kbautista@ihmla.org


http://evite.me/Cvb6CXngjP

